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EID-EL-FITRI PUBLIC HOLIDAYS  

  

The Federal Government has declared Friday 21 and Monday 24 April, 2023 as 

public holidays to celebrate this year’s Eid-El-Fitri.   

 

To this end, the Vice-Chancellor, Professor K.O. Adebowale, mni, FAS, 

felicitates all Muslims, urging them not to lose sight of the lessons of the month- 

long Ramadan fasting as well as the Eid el-Fitri Festival.   

  

He commends Muslims in the University for their prayers and support for his 

administration and the University at large. 

  

Professor Adebowale calls on all Muslims and other members of the University 

community to use this period to offer prayers for peace, unity, prosperity, and 

development of the University in particular and the country in general. 

  

Thank you.   

  

  

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar and Secretary to Council.  

 


